
 

 

 

11th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

I hope that your daughter has settled well during the first few days of school. We have been 

very impressed by our students and how they have adjusted to school after so much time 

away. 

 

At the beginning of each Academic year, we normally host an ‘Information Evening’ where 

we explain our expectations and you are given an opportunity to meet key members of staff. 

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions, this is not possible so instead we will be 

providing the information virtually. Next week, you will receive an email which will 

provide a link giving details: please read this information carefully and should you have any 

questions, please contact the tutor in the first instance. 

 

Thank you for you support so far and we hope to see you later in the academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

S Joynes 
 

Shellie Joynes 

Head of Year 7 

 

 
 


